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Lodge News

Greetings Brothers,

I would like to congratulate our new brothers on the
ordeal membership. I would also like to congratulate ocur
brothers that sealed their membership in brotherhood.

There are 471 members from Madockawanda Lodge going to
the National Order Of The Arrow Conference. We should w
all these people a good time. This is the largest
contingence in the northeastern part of the United States.

We still have two ordeals left. I hope to see vou at
cne or both. We always can use the extra pecple.

I am looking forward to seeing yvyou at one of the
ordesla,

Yours in Brotherhood,
William W. Walker
Lodge Chief

New lodge officers were elected at the annual Lodge
Meeting.

Lodge Chief Lodge Vice Chief
William W. Walker Aarcon Harriman
P.O. Box 452 R.R. 1 Box 6%¢
Topsham, Me Windsor, Me
04086 (4363

Lodge Treasurerx Lodge Secretary
Brian Higgs Michael Fortin
16 Stimsen St. 9 Woodvale St.
Kittery, Me Portland, Me
03904 064162
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These are our newiylel@cteé officers for the year of 19%0.

Chapter Chief
Patrick Kidder

3 Collins Cir.
Topsham, Me 04086
T25-6322

Vice Chief

Peter Catlin
Brunswick, Me (4011
729-817

July-There is summer camp this month.

Vice Chief

Ethan Hedblom
Church Rd.
Brunswick, Me 04011
725-8140

Secretary

Ian Cox

234 Congress Cir.
Topsham, Me (04086
T29-86186

here is an O/A Day

at for all O/A members. They can wear their sashes 1if they

want to.

August-In August the
Conference(NOAC!s Th

€lving is $§625.

re is tha National Grégr Of The Arrow
cost for driving is 53@9 and for

" September-There are a couple of Ordeals in this month.
One of them is an Ordeal/Brotherhood at Hinds and the other

igs an Ordeal at Bomazeen put on by us.

L.eodge Calendar

J4dy 16- Rededication at Cemp Hinds 7:30

August 12-716~ National Crder Of The Arrow Conference

September 7-%9- Ordeal at Cawp Hinds({This is also a Brother-

hood Weekendi! )

September 14-16~ (Ordesl at Bonazeen

OQctober TBA-~ Lodge Camporee

####¥3]1]1 meterial that is to be printed in Turtle Soup edition for
Oetober must be in the Secretarys bands by the first of Seplember Bes#
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Abnaki-
We held our elections at the spring camporee and the
results are:
Chief:Faul Rioux
Vice Chief 0Of Records:Jonathan Whitehead
Vice Chief Of Programs:Dave Mastriano
Advisor:Richard Valcourt

Yours In Brotherhood,
Paul Rioux

K-vValley-
My Brothers,

I apologize for not having any news or a meéeating in 80
iong. Over the past year I have promised to rebuild this
chapter and thanks to this vears good elections, we have
many new arrvowmen in K-Valley.

Our next meeting will be July 22, at 2:00p.m. at the
Augusta water district. Topics of discussion will be as
follows:1iChapter Elections-For the offices of chief, vice-
chief, and secretary. If vou are interested in any of these
offices or are just wondering what they involve please come
tc the meeting. 2)Possible O/A Fun Trip-If you have any
4835 ON & W&y or weekend trip for E-Yaliey please come Lo
the meeting. 3 1l Ordeal-1f yvou want to play a part or be

are urged to attend. In short this meeting

will decide the fate of your chapter so if vou care about
O/A, new members or old ones, don't be late for thiz one!

Yours in Brotherhood.
Kevin 5. Newman
K~Valley Chief

York Ch&gz@x»

AU LA M

Meetings are held every first Thursday of the month,
the same night as the York District Roundtabls. We
enccourage those of York Chapter to Attend. July 5 York
Chapter O/A Mseting.

Chief:Steve Morin

Vice Chief:Chris Marsghy
Secretary:Adan LaCasse
Advisor:¥ayne P. Holden

Casco~-Bavy-

Cascoe-Bay is pleased to announce the election of Dave
Thurston as Chapter Chief. He can be contacted at 797-4428.
Dave has a busy year planned and will be happy to hear from

YOu.
Casco-Bay performed elections for 14 troops resulting
in 36 new members. We congratulate our new brothers ard
lock forward te their participation and assistance. Special
thanks to our election teams for a 4ob well done.
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On behalf of the Pine Tree Council, and Camp Bomazeen Director
Mark Richard, and Camp Hinds Director Tom Peaco, we would like to
thank the new members and the brothers for their hard work at the
spring ordeals preparing both camps for summer operations. All
three ordeals were very successful. Hope to see you at the fall
ordeals in September to help close down camps. For Ordeal members
who have been in the Order for 10 months or longer, remember you
can seal your membership by obtaining Brotherhood at the Hinds
Ordeal on Sept. 7-9.

Yours in Service,

Roger Gagnon Dale McCann
Lodge Adviser Lodge Staff Adviser
Pine Tree Council, Ine. Nan Prafit Ovdanivation
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